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May 8, 2013 
 
 
Statement from Universal Pictures – JURASSIC PARK 4 
 
In coordination with filmmakers, Universal has decided to release Jurassic Park 4 at a 
later date giving the studio and filmmakers adequate time to bring audiences the best 
possible version of the fourth installment in Universal’s beloved franchise.  We could not 
be more excited about the vision that Colin Trevorrow has created for this film, and we 
look forward to watching as he and the producers create another great chapter in this 
franchise's storied history. 
 


